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DECR chairman meets with Russian ambassador
to Greece A. Maslov

In the evening of September 4, 2017, Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk met with Russian
Ambassador to Greece A. Maslov, at the historic building of the Russian Federation embassy in Athens.

The head of the diplomatic representation in the Republic of Greece told the archpastor about the
embassy’s projects for preserving the Russian legacy in Greece and activities for strengthening
traditionally fraternal relationships between the peoples of the two countries.

After the talk, Metropolitan Hilarion presented Ms. Maslov with a token of the meeting.
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